
 

January 2025 Newsletter 
St. John’s Lutheran School 

663 Manor Rd., SI, NY 10314;  Ph: 718-761-1858 
stjohnslutheransi@gmail.com; Fax: 718-761-4962 

Stay updated at our School Website: www.school.stjohnslutheransi.org 
If you would like to visit our school, please call first to make an 
appointment.  

 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday (1st, 2nd, 3rd) No School  
Happy New Year! 

Monday, 6th: Back to School; January Extended Care due 
Monday, 6th: Epiphany Service at Church  6:30 pm 

Thursday, 16th, 6 pm: 2nd - 8th gr. School Christmas 
Concert.  Rescheduled from December 
 

Monday, 20th: No School; Dr. Martin Luther King Jr Day 
Monday, 27th: Picture Retake Day; End of 2nd Quarter  
Monday, 27th: February Extended Care Calendar due 

Tuesday, 28th - Thursday, 30th: Clothing Drive at school                     

Thursday, 30th: Report Card Day 

 

Health Policy 

Please look under the Information Packets tab on our 
school website.  

https://school.stjohnslutheransi.org/information-packets.html 
 

Please note that students are not permitted to return to their 
classroom to retrieve forgotten books after 3:45 pm. 
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Christmas Concert  

Thursday, January 16th @ 6 pm.  Children in 2nd - 8th grade will 

participate.  Instructions were sent home by Mr. Cotroneo about what to 

wear and when to arrive. 

 
Picture Retake Day will be on Monday, January 27th.  
Retakes do not cost anything.  The student must hand the photographer the 

picture package you were not satisfied with, in the envelope in which it was 

received.  Please do not return the Class Group picture. 

You are welcome to purchase additional pictures via online or paper.  

(Mylifetouch.com Picture ID number:  EVTRH7THN)   

If you are not satisfied with your cap and gown proof, you do not need to bring it 

back unless they have been purchased. Students may just take another picture.   

 

Blackbaud Tuition 
Be sure that your tuition payments are up to date.  You can visit their 
website at ​https://www.blackbaud.school/  or you can call the 
Blackbaud Tuition Management Parent Helpline at 888-868-8828  

 

Community Outreach 
 

Thank you for your generous donations to Pajamas for Pals and  
the Seamen’s Society for Children and Families. 

 

St. John’s Lutheran School is having a clothing drive January 
28th through 9am on January 30th.  Please donate 15 - 30 gallon 
bags of lightly used clothes, coats, shoes, accessories, handbags, 
comforter sets, and stuffed animals - to name a few items.                  

 

Be Sure to Follow the St. John’s Lutheran School Instagram 
Page  @ stjohnslutheranschool_si    
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Remember to collect Box Tops! Please download the free Box Tops mobile 
app https://www.boxtops4education.com, in order to scan receipts and submit 
digital box tops.  

 

Saturday, March 22nd, 2025 St. John’s Lutheran School will 

host an Alumni Reunion and Fundraiser for our past graduates. 

Please RSVP to the school office by February 26th if you are 

interested in attending.  (Invitation posted on the school website)  
 

St. John’s Lutheran Church 
216 Jewett Ave. Staten Island, 10302  

Office Phone: 718-761-1600 
http://www.stjohnslutheransi.org/ 

 

If you would like to receive more information or videos of the Church Service,  
please Email SJLchurchoffice@gmail.com  

Church Services are every Sunday at 10:30 am 
 

​ ​  
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